
Woodstock Care Home

Page: 1

Posted on August 23, 2023

On Wednesday 15 August our lovely residents Maureen and Joan celebrated their birthdays with us at Woodstock

Residential Care Home.

Both ladies received lots of cards and presents from their family and friends, and were surprised when staff and friends sang 'Happy

birthday' to them as they were presented with their gorgeous birthday cakes.

Both ladies received beautiful bunches of flowers which they happily showed off to everyone at Woodstock.

Many happy returns ladies!

 

 


